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Grange Road, Castletown, Sunderland, Tyne & Wear SR5 3EQ
Telephone (0191) 5497777  



Fax (0191) 5497749
Email school.office@castletownprimary.org.uk
Website www.castletownprimary.co.uk
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Headteacher – Mrs J Lumsdon
Deputy Headteacher – Mrs J Stevens
 Chairperson of Governors – Mr K Bartley

Dear Applicant

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our school.

Castletown Primary School is a very positive and happy school community. As Governors, we work closely with the Head Teacher and school leaders to support and challenge, but always to work towards what is best for the children in our care. We enjoy enormous support from our parents and community and very much value the contribution they make to our school. Our school plays a very important part within the Castletown locality and we encourage and nurture the relationships between all our stakeholders.

Our staff are an effective team. They are professional, friendly, fully committed and determined to provide children with every opportunity to enjoy each day and achieve their potential. Our children are at the heart of all we do at Castletown. Staff and Governors all believe that children should be supported to attain the highest possible academic standards but also believe that it is our responsibility to support the whole child and celebrate all their successes whether they be inside or outside of the classroom. The personal care and emotional well- being of all our pupils and staff are very important to us.

The school building is bright, well- resourced and, our teachers say, is a pleasure to work in. We have attractive grounds which are used to enhance the curriculum.

Governors are excited about the opportunity to appoint a new Head Teacher and want to work in partnership with him or her to continue to develop and improve the school. We will be concerned for their wellbeing, work-life balance, and professional development and are committed to supporting the successful candidate.

We want our new Head Teacher to have highly developed emotional intelligence and the ability to build effective relationships with all stakeholders. They will need to be able to challenge positively and lead change effectively. If you are interested in this vacancy please contact the school office to make an appointment to attend one of the informal visits.

The information enclosed within this letter will support you in understanding the context of our school and its priorities.

Please look very carefully at the job description and person specification for this post.  Your personal statement must relate to the specification and be personalised to meet the priorities of our school.

Please also check that you have given details of your referees, one of whom should be your current or most recent employer, and another should be someone who is able to comment on your performance at work from a position of responsibility, not as a peer.  Please note that CVs will not be accepted as applications.

Thank you very much for your interest in this position, and we wish you every success with your application.

Yours sincerely

Keith Bartley - Chair of Governors
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